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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I would like to voice my concern about the energy park being considered in Jacumba Hot
Springs  Ca.

I am not quite sure why this would be considered for such a beautiful area and destroy the
whole area for the residents of Jacumba!

The energy farm would be an end to the town of Jacumba.  As a land owner in the area I do
not see why this area is being considered at all due to the proximity of the people of Jacumba! 
This will ruin the lifestyle as well as the historical Jacumba Hot Springs.

The economic impact would decimate the entire area for years to come!  One would think that
there are better areas that could be used for this type of project that would not ruin a whole
town!!!  Yes,  you are considering ruining a whole town with this project being only 20-40 ft
away from actual residences.   Let me do this to your backyard and let me know if you would
like this to be a hundred feet from your front door!   I don’t think you would even consider
such  a project if it was on your town on your street. 

I will be a vocal opponent through this whole project and will do whatever it takes to stop this
from being built.  Please reconsider this project

For another location so as to not ruin this beautiful town!!!!

Sincerely concerned Jacumba residents

Harold Meredith

Julie Atherton
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